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July 14, 2020 

VIA UTC WEB PORTAL  

Mr. Mark L. Johnson 

Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

PO Box 47250 

Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

Re: Murrey’s Disposal Company, Inc. d/b/a Olympic Disposal v. Waste Management of Washington, Inc, et

 

al. 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

Enclosed please find, pursuant to WAC 480-07-370, a complaint to be filed today with the Commission 

in the above-referenced matter.  A separate complaint is being contemporaneously filed in a separate 

but similar matter. Pursuant to statute and rule, we understand that should the Commission decide to 

convene adjudications in this matter, it will serve the complaints on the respondents.  We also wish to 

inform you that we have prepared a motion to consolidate the two complaints and are ready to file that 

Motion once docket numbers are assigned and the complaints formally served by the Commission. 

Please contact the undersigned should you have further questions on this matter.  Thank you in 

advance for your attention. 

Yours truly, 

WILLIAMS, KASTNER & GIBBS PLLC 

/s/ Blair I. Fassburg 

Blair I. Fassburg, WSBA #147860 

601 Union St, Ste 4100 

Seattle, WA 98101 

(206) 628-2772

bfassburg@williamskastner.com

cc: David W. Wiley 
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